
Registration for the 2017-18 School Year FAQs 
 

When can I complete registration? 
Registration for the 2017-2018 school year can occur online through School Cash Online starting the week of August 14, 
2017. If you need help with online registration, please come in person on Tuesday, August 29 and Wednesday, August 
30, 2017 from 9:00-11:30am and 1:00-3:00pm. 
 
Do I have to come to Registration Day if I paid for my fees online? 
Yes. If you paid for your fees online, you will still have to come to pick up important information for the school year, as 
well as take your school photo. Having paid online, you will save time by not having to register for SchoolCash Online 
and make your payments on Registration Day. Further, by setting up your account with School CashOnline, you will be 
setup to receive field trip, club and sports team information. School CashOnline will be the method of payment for all 
school events. 
   
What is School Cash Online? 
 
School Cash Online provides the following benefits: 

•   Convenient fee payment option that saves time 
• Reduction of paper usage 
•  No more need to send cash or cheques to school   
• Less than 5 minutes to sign up (see attached for instructions) 
•   Secured payments by credit card OR Interac  
•   Receipts that can be generated for your personal records  

 
To view step by step instructions on how to set up your account and/or to view a presentation about School Cash 
Online, go to: http://www.yrdsb.ca/boarddocs/Pages/SchoolCash-Online-Parents.aspx 
 
To access School Cash Online, go to the school website at: www.mmhs.ca and scroll down on the main page to the 
School Cash Online icon on the right hand side of the page. 
 
Who do I contact if I have questions? 
Please contact the main office at 905-477-0072. 
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